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· Taughmaconnell Community Council are currently undertaking work, in proximity to the school- removing hedges and building walls.
· NPC representative Helen Butler came as planned to deliver talk to parents interested in setting up Parent’s Association on Nov 20th 
· Delighted with success with Nativity Play and thank you to all who supported it
· Senior classes are currently working on project ideas for Junior Entrepreneur Programme
· Open Night was held on Feb 7th 
· We have entered the Tesco Token Collection Initiative and would appreciate everyone’s support
